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Agenda Item 3.1.3 

 

Topic: Faculty Study Abroad Trip 

 

College Health Academics – The College provides quality, contemporary, and relevant  

Metric: educational opportunities to the community. 

 

Presented By: Drs. David Hellmich and Jon Mandrell 

 

Presentation:  

Under the leadership of Dr. Paul Edleman, Professor of Political Science and Communication, 

the College has expanded its study abroad opportunities for students, faculty, and staff.  These 

opportunities enable students to explore the world, travel, and earn college credit while faculty and 

staff may pursue professional development through interactions with counterparts in other parts of the 

world.  Last month, Dr. Paul Edleman, Dr. Amy Jakobsen, Professor Glenn Bodish, and PASS 

Facilitator Janis Jones traveled to Lahore, Pakistan, where they reconnected with our partners at 

Kinnaird College, who had visited SVCC in the Fall of 2023.  A presentation on the visit will be 

provided. 

 

 

  




